

Breage NDP SG meeting 8/19, notes of meeting of 20/08/19

Attendance: Lindsay Bryning, Mark Deacon, Chris Ralph, Clive Richards, Norman Pringle, Ian Stovell

Apologies: David Davies, Jackie Burchell, Richard McKie

Also in attendance: -

Summary of parishioner comments: -

Agreed:

1. Action notes of 23 July agreed (P: IS, S: CliveR)
2. Drafts of Sections 1 to 6 of NDP agreed with text change to refer to Pre Submission Edition (P:LB, S: IS)
3. Submit draft of Section 1 to 6 to CC for informal feedback
4. Draft 2 of housing section as revised after CC informal feedback agreed for submission to BPC (P: MD, S: IS)
5. Drip feed sections of draft NDP to BPC for consideration/approval when have a number of sections agreed by SG, probably to commence with sections 1 to 6.
6. Draft development boundaries for Breage including land at St Breaca development, play area at St Breaca development, land to south of burial ground, land at Headlands and land to rear of Pencair as per DD/LB/CMR proposal (P:LB, S: CMR)

Actions:

1. Add photos to Godolphin Cross and Ashton Fete reports (IS/CliveR)
2. Analyse and write up report of school children consultation (WS)
3. Explore opportunities to do youth engagement with older children/young adults (WS)
4. Submit Norman's completed DOI form to Parish Clerk (CMR)
5. Ian to provide boards/display easels for Carleen x2 exhibitions (IS)
6. David/Colin/Norman/Wendy to man display at Carleen table top sale (DD/CM/NP/WS)
7. David/Chris/Norman to man display at Carleen show (DD/CMR/NP)
8. Send draft sections 1 to 6 with minor amendment of NDP to CC for informal feedback (CMR)
9. Continue policy development relating to objective 1 – spatial strategy (CMR)
10. Retain section 8 on housing for future submission to BPC (CMR)
11. Continue policy development relating to objective 3 – community facilities for September meeting (DD)
12. Continue policy development relating to objective 4 – open space for September meeting (DD/WS)
13. Continue policy development relating to objective 5 – environment (CliveR/LB/CM)
14. Environment chapter to include policy of bats/birds and new development (Clive R/LB/CM)
15. Continue policy development relating to objective 6 – employment for September meeting (IS)
16. Mark to assist in preparation of plans showing community facilities, playing fields, play areas, open space to be protected etc for community facilities and open space sections (MD)
17. Chris to provide further base plans to SG members for development boundary work if needed (CMR)
18. Continue to work up potential development boundaries for Ashton (CM/JP/IS)

19. Continue to work up potential development boundaries for Germoe Cross Roads for September meeting (MD/LB)
20. Continue to work up potential development boundaries for Praa Sands for September meeting (MD/LB)
21. Chris to hold onto all draft development boundary plans as prepared for future meeting with BPC (CMR)
22. Think about potential car parking standards policy (MD)
23. Think about potential policy for development of caravan/camp sites (IS)
24. Put action notes of 20 August meeting on NDP web site (CliveR/IS)
25. Provide monthly progress report to BPC (CMR)
26. Prepare agenda for next SG meeting, circulate and copy to BPC (CMR)

Next meeting: 17 September 7.00 – 9.00, Praa Sands Community Centre, Praa Sands